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Cancer Support Community Greater Philadelphia (CSCGP) at Gilda’s Club

21th Annual “Paws 4 Life” Dog Walk 
VENDOR REGISTRATION FORM

BUSINESS NAME:










BUSINESS STREET ADDRESS:








CITY:



STATE:


ZIP CODE:




BUSINESS NUMBER:











CONTACT PERSON:










CONTACT PHONE NUMBER:
__________








CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________
Vendor table guidelines for “PAWS 4 LIFE” Dog Walk

· A space in the vendor area will be provided for you, but you must provide your table, chairs, etc.
· Table placement will cost $100.00
· Set up will start around 8:30 a.m. on October 5, 2019 (You may set up as early as 8 a.m., and we ask that you set up no later than 9 a.m.)  You will be able to drive up to your space to unload, but will have to move your car to a neighboring parking lot.    Business promotional items may be given away at your table

· You may sell a product and obtain mailings/email list for your interested parties

· Please register by September 13, 2019
I agree with the above guidelines. Please accept this form as a request for a vendor space. I have enclosed a payment.

Signature:











CSCGP at Gilda’s Club thanks you for your generous support of our 21st Annual “Paws 4 Life” Dog Walk.

If you have any further questions please contact Kathy O’Mara at 215.441.3290 ext. 104
Please make checks payable to:

Cancer Support Community Greater Philadelphia

And mail to:


200 Kirk Road




       

                                                                               Warminster, PA 18974

Your contribution is tax-deductible.

CSCGP at Gilda’s Club is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation, Tax ID #23-2657403. Upon receipt, you will receive a letter including necessary tax information.
CSCGP at Gilda’s Club provides essential emotional and social support to children and adults living with cancer, as well as their family and friends.  Our programs and services are provided absolutely free of charge.
